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You will notice that the Family History section of your templates has increased from 1 field to 3.  This change was
required by Meaningful Use and incorporates the use of SNOMED codes in each field for tracking purposes.

The new fields look like this:

 

These fields will not autofill from visits prior to 2015 and they must be addressed for each visit.  If there are no
family history items to note, this must be documented.

 

Ware Langhorne & Associates, Inc. is dedicated to helping physicians meet their meaningful use requirements. If
you have questions on this or any other Meaningful Use items, please contact us immediately. Our official e-
mail address for Meaningful Use is MU@warelanghorne.com or you can contact Debbie Keeton at 804-281-3333.
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